
Department of Artificial Intelligence and Data Science 

Report on Stumble Guys Challenge 

Dated: 14/03/2024 

Date of Event: 14th March 2024 (11:30AM – 12:30PM) 

Location: Room no. 2114 (AI & DS Department, ADGIPS College) 

Attendees: 21 participants and 3 volunteers 

Organizers: Priyanshu Gupta & Lokesh Kumar Arya (2ND Year, AI & DS 

Department) 

Coordinator: Mohit Sharma & Aman Jain (2ND Year, AI & DS Department) 

Objectives: Showing competitive spirit while gaming with fellow players 

through gaming event. 

Overview: The Stumble Guys Challenge event was a fun and exciting event 

that was organized by Datazoic – The Official Society of Artificial Intelligence 

and Data Science Department. The event took place on 14th March 2024 at 

Room Number 2214 and was attended by 21 participants. The aim of event is to 

have fun and bond with each other. 

Key takeaway: Students participated with great enthusiasm and enjoyed 

Stumble Guys Gamming challenge. 

Activities: In the Stumble Guys Challenge event, 21 players participated. 

Registered players had to report to room 2214 at 11:00 AM, where they 

compete against each other. The player has to win the game which was picked 

by organizers and cross the three levels. 

Level 1 – Play in: All players were randomly divided into two or more 

groups. Top selected players had move to qualifier level. 



Level 2 – Qualifier: Top five selected players will move to the final level. 

Level 3 – Knockout: Selected five players will compete to win first prize. 

Disqualification of the player was done on the basis of their performance. 

 

Winners: 

1st prize: Devaansh Agrawal [NSUT, IT (2nd Year)] 

2nd prize: Lakshita Soni [ADGIPS, CSE (1st Year)] 

3rd prize: Shivam [ADGIPS, IT (1st Year)] 

Outcome: The Stumble Guys Challenge event was a huge success. The 

attendees had a great time and enjoyed a lot. The feedback received from the 

attendees was overwhelmingly positive, with many of them expressing their 

desire to attend similar events in the future. The first winner is rewarded with 

Rs. 300 cash as prize and the runner up got goodies. All the other participants 

are provided with a coupon of 15% off on the meal from SUB91 for their 

participation. 

Conclusion: The Stumble Guys Challenge event was an exciting and enjoyable 

event that was well organized and well-received by the attendees. The event 

provided a opportunity for Attendees to show their gaming skills, have a great 

time and competed for the Winner. The success of the event shows that with 

proper planning and organization, it is possible to create events that are both fun 

and engaging. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Photographs of the event: 

 

 

 



 

 

 


